
Grant Guidelines

The Rachael and Ben Vaughan Foundation 
=================================================
All Grant Applications must be received by September 1
===================================================
Over the past fifty-five years, the Rachael and Ben Vaughan Foundation has awarded grants in the areas of education, environmental preservation, health care, human rights, poverty reduction, religious support, and substance abuse. This year, the Foundation will again primarily support organizations working in these fields.  
The Foundation invites organizations to submit a Grant Request Application that describes a specific project in one of the above areas. Grant requests may range between $2,000 and $20,000. The implementation of the project should require no more than twelve months. While the Foundation’s grants largely support work in Texas, it has no geographic limit  as the location of the recipient or the project. However, no matter the location, the Foundation encourages grant requests for programs that serve local residents, do not duplicate the efforts of other organizations, minimize administrative fees and will continue to produce benefits after the official date of completion. 
Applicants must note that:

1. Grants for charitable purposes will be made only to organizations that are tax-exempt under Sections 501(c)(3) or 170(b)(1)(a)(vi) of the Internal Revenue Code. By law, grants cannot be awarded to individuals or for political purposes.  

2. Organizations seeking funding must have formal, regular governance in the form of a board of directors or an advisory committee the function of which is stated in a set of written by-laws. 
3. The Foundation will not fund activities undertaken prior to the date of the awarding of grants.

The schedule is as follows. Please note that all required materials must be submitted by the relevant deadline in order to avoid automatic disqualification:
1. A Grant Application is due on or before September 1st. This file is available for download on the Foundation website, www.rbvfoundation.org. The application must be submitted as a file attached to an e-mail sent to grants@rbvfoundation.org.
2. Grants will be awarded and recipients notified in November. Recipients will receive a check via U.S. mail during the first week of December.
For more information, e-mail grants@rbvfoundation.org or call 210-222-0355

